
 

PAID THROUGH 

September 2024 

Anthony Breidenstein 

Evan Deiters 

Camron Earick 

Cameron Epp 

Jonathon Harris 

John Harter 

Mark Holly 

Brad Jones 

Jason Miller 

Walter Monsauret 

Joel Piercefield 

Roy Pocza 

Zachariah Russell 

Paul Sexton 

Brent Shaffer 

Bethany Slonaker 

Derrick Smith 

Stephanie Stein 

Tyler Steward 

Troy Stockmaster 

Tyler Stoops 

Shon Taylor 

Gary Wilson  
 

PAID THROUGH 

August 2024  

Matthew Coil 

Kevin Dicus 

Shane Falke 

Clayton Fissel 

Justin Grothouse 

Joshua Mealy 

Morgan Mumaw 

Brad Scott 

PAID THROUGH 

July 2024  

Ryan Bickle 

J Boedicker 

Shanon Hauenstein 

Brandon Hodge 

Austin Hoyt 

Gail Jackson 

Stephen Nichols 

Scott Scheid 

Phillip Smith 
 

PAID THROUGH  

June 2024 

Matthew Boedicker 

Cody Evans 

Evan Saunders 

Christopher Sturgill 
 

PAID THROUGH  

May 2024 

Matthew Sterrett 
 

PAID THROUGH  

April 2024 
 

 

Training Director’s Report 
 

There are many classes available for Journeymen to 

take. You can make some extra cash for the holidays 

and expand your skills/knowledge at the same time!  

 

We will be doing another Aptitude Test on November 

6th. If you know anyone who might be interested in 

becoming an electrician, have them contact me. 

 

Our new building is nearing completion! I’m looking 

forward to having more classrooms and more room for 

labs! Stop on by and take a look at our great, state of 

the art, training center. 

 

As always, if you have any ideas or suggestions, feel 

free to contact me. 

               The Ole’ Guys 
 

 

With Veteran’s Day coming up on November 11th, I guess 

it’s only fitting that many of our conversations were about 

our many travels through the military. 
 

Retiree Jimmy Reynolds told us about the recent Honor 

Flight Trip he took to Washington D.C. Veterans were 

treated to a flight, a very nice dinner, an honor ceremony 

and a flight back. It was a memorable experience, and 

Jimmy suggests all Veterans should sign up to receive this 

commendation. 
 

We also discussed the many different jobs we had, both at 

home and traveling. Things have changed quite a bit since 

most of us were working in the field, both with the job itself 

and the wage packages that are offered. 
 

We are excited to announce that the Retiree’s Holiday 

Luncheon will once again take place at Milano’s Café on 

Wednesday, December 4th at noon. I hope to see you all 

there! 
 

 “We, too, born to freedom, and believing in freedom, are 

willing to fight to maintain freedom. We, and all others who 

believe as deeply as we do, would rather die on our feet 

than live on our knees.” —Franklin D. Roosevelt 
 

Florian Smith 

 

 

 


